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Holiday Open House a great success
Facilities Management came together 

to celebrate another year through the 
annual Holiday Luncheon held at Ham 
Wilson on Monday, Dec. 9.

Members of the Facilities Employee 
Engagement Committee, again, put on 
an incredible meal for the employees 
of Facilities Management, including 
giveaways and a dessert contest, with 
first place going to Tripp Thrash, second 
place to Vinny Cicchino and third place 
to Phillip Thompson.

Associate Vice President Dan King also 
took time to celebrate the retirement 
of Director of Employee Engagement 
Barnese Adair-Wallace, whose decades 
of service to Auburn University and 
Facilities will be appreciated for many 
years to come.

Happy holidays, Facilities!
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Santa photos by Nickey Jackson
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Facilities Management employees helped celebrate the retirement of Director of Employee Engagement Barnese Adair-Wallace during 
the Facilities Holiday Luncheon on Monday, Dec. 9. Barnese worked across Auburn during her 39 years as an employee of the university.

Barnese Adair-Wallace celebrates retirement 


